
 

 
 

 

 

Roetzel’s Michelle Reese Named a 30 for the Future Award Recipient 
 

AKRON, OHIO (Aug. 24, 2020) — Roetzel & Andress, a Legal Professional Association, is pleased 
to announce that Michelle R. Reese has been named a recipient of the 30 for the Future Award, 
presented by the Greater Akron Chamber. This year’s award recipients will be recognized in a week-
long virtual celebration in September and open to the public to view online. 

The 30 for the Future Award honors young professionals ages 25-39 who live and/or work in the 
Greater Akron Region, are trendsetters in their industries, and make an impact on the region through 
dynamic leadership and community service. Recipients were nominated by members of the Greater 
Akron Chamber and regional profit and non-profit organizations, including many of the region’s young 
professional organizations.  

Ms. Reese focuses her practice in the area of commercial real estate transactions, with an emphasis 
on financing, conveyances, and condominium and association matters. She has experience 
representing borrowers and lenders in all aspects of commercial real estate transactions, including 
drafting and negotiating documents and advising clients. 

Ms. Reese serves on the Board of Directors for the Children’s Center of Medina County, the Board of 
Trustees for the Wadsworth Public Library, the Board of Directors for the Wadsworth Public Library 
Foundation, and is a member of the Wadsworth Young Professionals Association, and CREW: 
Greater Akron. Ms. Reese is also a member of was also in the Class of 2018 for Leadership Medina 
County. 

For more information, or to view the 29 other recipients of the 30 for the Future Award recipients, click 
here.  

 
About Roetzel 
Roetzel is a full-service law firm with offices located throughout Ohio and Florida, and in 
Chicago. The firm provides comprehensive legal services to national and international 
corporations, closely held and family-run businesses, institutions, organizations, and 
individuals. For more information, visit www.ralaw.com.  

https://greaterakronchamber.org/about-the-chamber/chamber-press-room/chamber-press/2020/chamber-announces-2020-30-for-the-future-recipient
http://www.ralaw.com/

